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Days to Remember: 

November 

 Photo Retakes  

11 Remembrance Day   

     (No school) 

13 World Kindness Day 

27  Professional Day 

       (No School) 

 

The Great Marlborough 

 Pumpkin Patch 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

October 2020 
 

Principal: Mme Floyd 

 

Vice Principal: Ms. Rawnsley 

 

Head Teacher: Ms. Giacomazza 

 

Secretary: Ms. Lafleur 
On Wednesday, October 28th our West 

Field was magically transformed into a 

farmer’s dream full of orange pumpkins 

and scarecrows!  Thank you to our  

Marlborough PAC for purchasing a  

pumpkin for every one of our Marlborough  

Huskies.   

Yee Haw! 

https://marlborough.burnabyschools.ca/


Post Pumpkin Harvest Activities 

Mme. Dare’s class use pumpkins for 

Math. 

Marlborough students using  

Wednesday’s harvested pumpkins to 

make some  scary creations! 

Mme. Corrado’s class discovering  

different  textures of a pumpkin. 

“Division 6 enjoyed working on a 

pumpkin STEM challenge. Students 

competed to build the tallest 

stand that would hold a pumpkin 

at the cheapest price!” 



Halloween  Décor! 
 

 

Marlborough Students are Learning           

to Stay Safe! 

Our first of two Earthquake Drills this year took 

place on Thursday, October 15th.  We         

practiced our Inside Earthquake Drill as part of 

the Great BC Shakeout Day. Our next       

earthquake drill will be an outside evacuation 

drill later this year. 

BC STUDENT VOTE 
 

Many Marlborough students casted their ballots in the BC         

Student Vote on October 22nd. They joined the 85,000 stu-

dents from 735 schools, representing all 87 electoral districts 

throughout the province. Interestingly, in the Student 

Vote results, the NDP won a majority government with 59 

seats. The Green Party forms the official opposition with 16 

seats. The  Liberal Party wins 12 seats. The Conservative Party 

and Christian Heritage Party each win 1 seat. What a great 

way to be involved in BC Politics!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 BURNABY CHRISTMAS BUREAU REGISTRATION 

November 2nd – December 4th   

 
LOCATION 

Brentwood Town Centre 

Old Sears Store, CRU100 - 4567 Lougheed Hwy (off Willingdon Avenue) 

Main mall level, across from the children’s play area. 

 
TIMES 

Monday - Friday: 10am - 4pm; Saturday: 10am - 3pm 
 

All Christmas Bureau applicants must live in Burnaby.  

 

Qualifying families will receive new toys for their children (birth-16 years). 

This includes: 

• Working families with low income 

Families receiving Income Assistance (Welfare) 

 

Proof of Income will be required: 

Working Families must provide a CPrint for EACH adult,  

to obtain one please call: 1.800.959.8281: Press* to speak to an CRA agent or 

access online at: MyCRA > My Account > Proof of Income > Option CPrint 

 

If you are on Income Assistance (Welfare), you need to request a  

“Release of Information” from your Ministry Office. This will replace the CPrint. 

 

You will also require:  

Identification for each child (care card, birth certificate, passport, PR card) 
Proof of current address  

 

*Covid-19 Safety Protocols are in place during Christmas registration and toy pickup:  

The Christmas Bureau staff will be enforcing the BC Ministry of Health guidelines for maintain-

ing physical distancing.  All visitors will be required to wear a mask, sanitize their hands, have 

a temperature check, and complete a questionnaire prior to entering the site.     We will 

provide a face mask to those who do not have their own. 
 

Please note, for safety reasons: 

* Only one family member may attend for registration and toy pickup. 

* No children will be permitted on site. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call (604) 292-3902. 



 

LOVE THE WATER? 

CHECK OUT WATER POLO 

 
Burnaby Water Polo Club is now accepting registration for our Boys and Girls Beginners 

Water Polo (6-13 years of age). Now we have reopened normal practices at Bonsor 

Recreation Complex, 6550 Bonsor Avenue, Burnaby  Saturdays from 4PM – 6PM, and 

Sunday 8-10am. 

Do you enjoy swimming?  Do you like team sports? Try water polo!  It’s a great way 

to develop your water skills and it is a lot of fun as well!  

 

 

 

Not sure if you would like it?  Come and give it a try for free. Boys and girls 
are invited to join us for one free tryout at Bonsor Pool on Saturday or 

Sunday. Please feel free to reserve a spot, as space is limited. 

Please check our website at: burnabywaterpolo.com, register online,                                                            
email to registration@burnabywaterpolo.com, or call us at              

778-328-2657 for more information. 

 

Collection for Poppies will begin 

next week for  

Remembrance Day. 

http://burnabywaterpolo.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrp5nV7d45DBC2W1wXGFwYCxH5P9nyfjMAeIWJgwEu6nKwQQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:registration@burnabywaterpolo.com

